
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1.  Authorize the award of a contract for the supply of OBI parts for the period of 
approximately October 2015 to October 2018 to New Flyer Industries Canada ULC for an 
upset limit amount of $29,327,000 including applicable taxes. 


